
	 	
	

	

	
September	18,	2024	
 

 
NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE 

BOARD OF REGENTS  
NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 

A quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents is scheduled to occur on 
September 19, 2024 for the National Hispanic Heritage Week Celebration at Northern 
New Mexico College, Española Campus, Española, New Mexico. 

No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board 
of Regents.  

Please contact the office of New Mexico College Board of Regents at 505-747-2140 for 
additional information.  

	

 


